
Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
I'm an unaffiliated voter (in every election) from Bend asking you for full support of HB 2927 the 
National Popular Vote bill. It's in our national psyche that elections are to be decided by the majority. 
One person, one vote. The Electoral College allows the a handful of voters, often from gerrymandered 
districts, to determine an election. 
This reform has been enacted by 10 states and D.C. and is now more than 60% of the votes needed to 
trigger reform. Let's stand up on the side of American values and unlike the last two times this bill made 
it to the Senate and stalled, let's get it through--without amendments. 
It's way past time. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Sandra Thompson 
Monterey Pines 
Bend, OR 97703 
(541) 550-7490 
 
 

 


